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Cincinnati/Northern Kentucky International 
Airport 

 

Operations Memorandum 
 
 
 

To: CVG Airport Airlines, Tenants and Concessionaires 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, Vice President - Customer Services 
 

Subject: Runway 18L/36R Opening 
 

Date: December 17, 2013 
 
Runway 18L/36R and the associated taxiways and connectors are now open.  All personnel 
should be aware of the increased aircraft activity in those areas.    
 
Qualified airfield personnel have been issued a CVG SIDA badge with Movement Area Driving 
permission, as depicted in Figure A below, and must follow all normal access procedures to 
enter the movement area.  Ramp only authorized personnel are prohibited from driving 
outside of the marked roadways and are not permitted in the movement area.  

 
 

 
 Figure A 
 

 
 Figure B 

Airfield driving requires a 
badge with a GREEN box 

around the picture 

A badge with a RED box around 
the picture allows driving on 
the RAMP ONLY.  Driving on 
the airfield is NOT permitted 

with this badge   


